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Bulletin – Week 2 of Term 3, July 20th  2021 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

Circuit Breaker Action 
Remote Learning Continues until Tuesday 27th July. 

 
Wednesday 21st to Friday 23rd July 

Learning Tasks will be distributed in the following manner by Wednesday AM 21st July: 
P-4 Learning Grid sent via SeeSaw 

5/6 Sent out via Google Classroom & SeeSaw  
 

Monday 26th to Tuesday 27th July and thereafter 
P-6 Learning Packs & Online Learning 

Packs to be collected on Friday 23rd July from Middle North between 9am to 3.30pm. 

 Please do not congregate, maintain social distancing 

 Only 1 family member to collect packs 

 Collect pack and go 

 Packs will be available in Family Groups 
If you require technology, eg laptop, iPad etc, please complete the online form using the link 

below  by Thursday 11am. These will be placed with the learning packs. 
https://forms.gle/ADduUg3hrMpf7ygd7 

 

On-Site Care 
Please keep your child/ren at home unless you have absolutely exhausted all means of care 

for your child 
There will be an absolute skeleton staff on-site to care for the children of those who are 

Essential Workers. OSHC will be open. Buses will run.  
 

If you are an Essential Worker and cannot arrange care for your child/ren then please e.mail 
me (Dominic Izzard) your request that details your  

work place/s, contact numbers, child/ren’s year levels and day required if you haven’t 
already done so. 

            Thank you for your ongoing support.    
   dizzard@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au 

https://forms.gle/ADduUg3hrMpf7ygd7

